# WINCHESTER SCHOOL NEWS



# **UPCOMING EVENTS**

October 4<sup>th</sup>: NHDI Year – Long Practice at 9:10am

October 6<sup>th</sup>: School Board Meeting at 6:30pm

October 10<sup>th</sup>: Fire Safety Week

October 11th: NHDI Year – Long Practice at 9:10am

October 28<sup>th</sup>: Early Release 11:30am Dismissal

# WINCHESTER ROARS

At our school we have 5 core pillars of expectations for students. These are Respect, Ownership, Acceptance, Responsibility, and Safety. This month we have many students who have gone above and beyond to demonstrate respect within our school community.

#### These students are:

Max Lewis - Bill Smith - Jania Bourne - Destiny McCormick - Nick Frazier Jenna Hood - Isabel Scheall Rilynn Vezina - Tommy Hoye Farrah Boniface - Lyla Murphy - Brantley Davis Braedan Dingman - Draven Bennett - Mason Howard Aniyah Rizzuti - Adrienne Lewis - Makenzie Lee Mason Thayer - Maggie Olmstead - McKenna Kinney Lillian Abdelour - Daniel Marquez - Gannon Graves Morgan Scheall - Wade Bebey - Elizabeth Eaton

More information about our school's Positive Behavior Supports Framework and School Expectations can be found on our website under the curriculum tab or at <a href="https://www.wnhsd.org/page/social-and-emotional-learning">https://www.wnhsd.org/page/social-and-emotional-learning</a>. Throughout the month of October, we will be focusing on taking ownership of our behavior and acknowledging students who are exhibiting this school expectation!

### BREAKFAST

Our school offers a yummy breakfast for all students who are interested. Any student can get breakfast, free of charge. If your child is interested in eating breakfast at school and is also a car rider, we ask that you drop them off closer to 7:25am, so that they have enough time to eat breakfast before the school day begins. Bus riders also can go grab breakfast when the buses arrive at 7:30am.

## STAFF SPOTLIGHT

This month the administration would like to highlight all our teachers! Throughout the month of September teachers spent a tremendous amount of time planning and executing community building activities within their classrooms. Teachers have been spotted reading books, completing art projects, and playing games that allow students to feel confident and comfortable within our school community. The Winchester School has been blessed with some amazing teachers this year!

# PICTURE RETAKE DAY

Monday, October 24<sup>th</sup>

If you would like your child's school picture redone, please make sure they don't miss school on the 24th.